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Bike ability Course. 
 
14 year 6 children took part in a 
2 day bike ability course last 
week.  We are extremely proud 
that all of the children passed 
both Level 1 and Level 2.  Fantastic!  We also 
received high praise from the instructors and 
general public who encountered our cyclists 
whilst out on the roads of Malmesbury, who 
reported that our children were so well behaved 
and polite.   We never doubted it, and it is 
always good to receive this feedback about our 
children. 
 

Volunteers in school 

We always welcome regular volunteer helpers in 
school, whether this is accompanying a school trip, 
or sporting event, helping in school with readers or a 
particular class topic.  Our reliable regular 
volunteers are always appreciated. 
 

To enable us to fulfil our tight safeguarding 
measures, volunteers will now need to complete an 
application form and we will request two supporting 
references.  We will then complete a DBS police 
check with you. 
 

I am sure you will agree that these robust measures 
are welcomed and in line with our Keeping Children 
Safe in Education policy and ethos. 
 

Thank you for your support. Please ask at the office 
if you would like to be one of our Volunteers.   

Diary Dates   February 

.Thursday 17th End of Term 3 
Friday 18th Staff Development. School closed for children 
Monday 21st-Friday 25th February. K&S TyKeS Holiday Club 
 
28th February Term 4 Children return to school 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO BOOK YOUR CHILD’S SCHOOL 
MEALS AT LEAST A FULL 7 DAYS IN ADVANCE! 

 
 

Friday 11th February 2022 

Weekly  

31st Jan —4th Feb 

 

St Lawrence  100% 

St Anthony 93.5% St Francis 97.4% 

 

St Aldhelm  97.8% St Scholastica 99% 

 

St Lawrence Class had a fantastic time at the 
STEAM Museum Swindon last week.   
 
They were praised for their fantastic knowledge 
during their workshop and their good behaviour.  It 
was great to be able to go on a school trip and bring 
our learning to life! 

Netball 

Year 5  

and 6 

We've had a 
great afternoon 
of netball! 
The red, green 
and orange 
teams played 
some very 
impressive 
netball. A lot of great shooting, defending, passing and endless 
running! 
Lots of fun and friendly competitiveness on show. Huge 
congratulations to all who took part, you were a credit to 
yourselves, our school and your parents. 



School Bags 

 
We wanted to give another polite reminder regarding the size of bags brought into 
school.   We have noticed that bags are exceptionally large.  Large bags/
backpacks do not fit on school pegs and because of this, coats are pushed onto 
the floor. 
 
We really would appreciate your support in sending your child to 
school with a small bag that will fit on a peg together with your child’s 
coat.  This will help us enormously in keeping our cloakrooms tidy 
and your children’s coats neatly hung and not fallen to the floor. 
 
Very many thanks for your support. 


